
16 December 2009 

 

Mr. Kazuo Otsuka 

President of JOCV Samoan Association 

Tokyo 

 

 

Dear Kazuo san, 

The Samoan Community in Japan express its sincere appreciation to the 

generous support of the President of the JOCV Samoan Association and all its members 

towards the Samoa Tsunami Victims Charity Night that was held on 28 November 2009, 

at the Australia Embassy.  

The great success of this night is due largely to the incredible support from the 

Samoan Community’s friends and families here in Japan. 

The event raised more than 2 million Japanese Yen funds from the sale of the 

event tickets and raffle tickets, the numerous donations from individual donors, auction, 

plus the money collected during the fiafia items.   

The Samoan Community decided to donate the funds raised from this Charity 

night directly to the general fund that is earmarked primarily for the 2009 Samoa 

Tsunami Relief and Rehabilitation.  The Samoan Community remitted a total of 

2,209,630 Japanese Yen (equivalent of USD24, 687.77) on 10 December 2009 to the 

following bank account:  

 

 

Treasury Direct Transfer Account 

Account Number: 1200033 

Bank Swift Code: ANZBWSWW 

Bank Address: ANZ (Samoa) Limited, Apia, Samoa. 

 Once again, our sincere thank you for your unfailing support towards the 

Samoan people in Japan and our homeland in the South Pacific. 



I would also like to wish you and your family and also all the members of the 

JOCV Samoan Association a happy festive season and a wonderful 2010 ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Faamao Ualesi 

For: Samoa Community  


